
Application Study Guide  
“CHARTING OUR COURSE: The Right Start” 
John 3:3-7, 1 Peter 1:23-25 
Sunday, January 10, 2021 
 
BIG IDEA:  We will live in a vital relationship with the 
Holy Spirit and the Word of God. 
 
READ: John 3:3-7, 1 Peter 1:23-25 
 
THINK: As you reflect on the teaching from God’s 
Word today, ask yourself these questions: What would 
others learn about your parents simply by observing 
your life for a day? A week? A month? A year? How 
would you explain the relationship between the Holy 
Spirit and the Word of God (the Bible)? Why is the Holy 
Spirit necessary for “the new birth”? Why is the Word 
of God necessary for “the new birth”? How will 
someone else know you are “Holy Spirit-led” and 
“standing on the absolute authority of God’s Word”?     
 
 
DO: Where are you right now in the birthing process of 
spiritual life? Not yet conceived? Developing, slowly 
but surely? Heavy with-child and waiting? Kicking and 
screaming like an infant? Growing daily? Mature? 
Explain.       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Youth Group                           Today @ 4-5:30pm 

Prayer Huddle                     Wed, Jan 13 @ 10:00am 

AWANA                       Wed, Jan 13 @ 6:30pm 

YAH Luncheon                     Thur, Jan 14 @ 12:00pm 

Communion                                         Sun, Jan 17 

Building Fund Offering                                  Sun, Jan 17 

Benevolent Offering                                       Sun, Jan 17 

 

Prayer Huddle on Wednesdays – Now more than ever if you 
have a passion for prayer and if you feel empowered when 
joining fellow prayer warriors and praying, please consider 
joining Pastor Jonathan DeCou and others on Wednesday 
mornings at 10am at WBC. You will be sanctioned by serving 
WBC and our community in praying for the many needs. 

WBC Lost & Found – Please check the lost & found bin/table 
outside the library near the entrance for any items belonging to 
you. All items not claimed will be donated in February. 
 
Electronic or U.S.P.S. Mailed Bulletins – If you or someone 
you know is worshiping online with WBC and they would like 
the bulletin and the prayer bulletin, please contact Darleen to 
request to be added to the e-mailing or U.S.P.S list for these. 
Email at office@whitneyvillebible.org or call (616) 891-8661. 

Women’s Ministry Sister 2 Sister in Prayer – It’s not too late!!!  
If you didn’t remember to sign up for the Sister 2 Sister prayer 
partner you can still do so. You will be matched with another 
woman at WBC in order to pray & encourage each other 
spiritually and mentally. Together you can decide the best way 
to share information and how often you want to check in with 
each other. This is a one year commitment. Please stop by the 
kiosk and fill out a signup card and return to Nancy Tanner or 
even an elder. If you are not attending services in person, you 
may email or call the office and to sign up as well. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

January 10, 2021 
 

 

   Welcome & Announcements  
 

 

   Call to Worship – Pastor Dave Tanner 
John 1:11-13 

 

 

Praise & Worship 
O Praise the Name of Jesus (Anastasis) 

 

Prayers – Cameron DeCou 
 

Offering/Offertory – The Worship Team  
 

Praise & Worship 
Shine, Jesus, Shine 

 

Seek Ye First 
 

We Believe 

 

   “CHARTING OUR COURSE: The Right Start” 
Pastor Jonathan DeCou 

John 3:3-7, 1 Peter 1:23-25 

 

 

Praise & Worship 
Ancient Words 

 

Prayer - Pastor Jonathan DeCou 

1 Peter 1:3-5 
 



Welcome!  
 
We’re glad you are here to worship with us this morning. We 
hope your experience here encourages you to pursue a lifelong, 
joyous relationship with Jesus Christ. Please stop by the 
Welcome Desk in the foyer if you have any questions or would 
like to pick up an information packet.  

 The Sunshine Room and the Growing Room are 
located in the South hallway. Sunshine Room provides 
care for newborn through potty-training. The Growing 
Room is for children through kindergarten. 

 Bible Blast (children’s church) is for students 1 -4 grade. 
The students are dismissed before the sermon. Teachers 
will meet the students in the foyer and escort the kids.  
Please collect your children at the end of service in rm 7. 

 Sunday School Classes are available for kindergarten 
through adults and are held at 9:30 AM. The information 
desk can provide more information about topics of study. 

 Youth Group is for students 7 -12 grade and meets on a 
biweekly schedule on Sunday evenings 4 PM - 5:30 PM. 

 Young At Heart, a group for 50 and older adults, meets 
regularly for events, outings, luncheons, and dinners. 

 Prayer & Care Small Groups are casual settings for 
people to study God’s Word and share life experiences. 
Contact the office to find a group that works for you.  

 AWANA is held on Wednesday evening from 6:30 PM to 
8:15 PM for students Pre-K - 6 grade from Sept through 
Apr. 

 Prayer Huddles are held Wednesday mornings at 10 AM. 
 

 

(616) 891-8661                         whitneyvillebible.org 

office@whitneyvillebible.org             @whitneyvillebible 

8655 Whitneyville Ave. SE, Alto, MI 49302 

    

“CHARTING OUR COURSE: The Right Start” 
John 3:3-7, 1 Peter 1:23-25 
Sunday, January 10, 2021 
 

BIG IDEA:  We will live in a vital relationship with the Holy 
Spirit and the Word of God. 

 

“We are a Holy Spirit-led fellowship 
who stands on the absolute authority of God’s Word.” 

 

 
 The _____________ _____________ and the 

_____________ of _____________ 
 
 
 
 The _____________ _____________, the 

_____________ of _____________ and the 
_____________. 

 
 
 
 _____________ this _____________.  

 What does it mean to be _____________ 
_____________”? 

 
 

 What does it mean to “_____________ on the 
_____________ _____________ of 
_____________ _____________”?  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Personal Notes: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Giving 

                     

 

$4989 General Fund Need $643 Missions Fund Need 

$4745.09 Received Last Wk $1286 Received Last Wk 

$243.91 Unmet Need  $643 Addt’l Need met  

 

Thank you to our dear WBC Family for 
your overwhelming generosity and 
kindness extended to us over the 

Christmas & New Year season. We love 
you all and are grateful to serve our Lord 

Jesus Christ at your side. Blessings to 
you all in 2021! Jonathan, Shari, Connor 

& Cullen 


